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STATE OF Axelson - DNR, John <john.axelson@state.co.us>

COLORADO

Re: Form 19 for Texas Tea and Anadarko compressor station
1 message

Axelson - DNR, John <john.axelson@state.co.us> Mon, Jul 13, 2015 at 8:37 AM
To: Bob Parker <rpmindy@msn.com>
Cc: "Schneider, Paul" <Paul.Schneider@anadarko.com>

Bob,
Thank you for the update.

When we had the conference call, Paul Schneider gave you his phone #. Here it is again = cell #303-868-6665.
| have also copied Paul on this email so he is aware of your schedule and you have his email. Please be sure
to coordinate the site activities directly with Kerr McGee.

We will inspect the Biow Moore later this week and | will send you an inspection report.
John

John E. Axelson, P.G.
East Environmental Supervisor

COLORADO

Qil & Gas Conservation
Commission

P 303.894.2100 x5115 | F 303.894.2109 | C 303-916-0527
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801, Denver, CO 80203
john.axelson@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/cogcc

On Sun, Jul 12, 2015 at 10:13 PM, Bob Parker <rpmindy@msn.com> wrote:
John, our crews cannot be there Monday because of previous commitments. They should be able to be there
on Tuesday. | do not have contact number for Anadarko. Could you check as soon as possible Biow Moore
and rest of Pace to see if they are ok now.

Thanks

Bob

Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE smartphone

-------- Original message ---—---

From: "Axelson - DNR, John" <john.axelson@state.co.us>

Date: 07/10/2015 1:31 PM (GMT-07:00)

To: Bob Parker <rpmindy@msn.com>

Subject: Re: Form 19 for Texas Tea and Anadarko compressor station

Bob,

https://mail .google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=28&ik=8467be0ebd&view=pt&g=rpmindy%40msn.com &gs=true&search=query&th=14e87d9c0d96e0e1&sim|=14e87d9c0d. ..
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7/29/2015 State.co.us Executive Branch Mail - Re: Form 19 for Texas Tea and Anadarko compressor station

Thank you for sending this in. | will date stamp it received today and file accordingly as notification of the
release. You will still need to enter an eForm 19 into the system as soon as possible. Unfortunately | am not
able to do that on your behalf. Please also be sure to notify the surface owner and the local government in
accordance with Rule 906 (if that hasn't been done) and document that notification on your eForm 19
submittal.

I've also attached for your reference the Rule 1101 Flowline Guidance document. When you have repaired the
flowline and you're ready to test it, COGCC will require a flowline integrity test. It will need to be witnessed by
COGCC staff and properly documented.

Please keep track of any soil disposal documentation and call me or email me at least one day in advance
when you are ready to collect samples.

Thank you again for proceeding with the required cleanup and documentation.
John

John E. Axelson, P.G.
East Environmental Supervisor

COLORADO

0il & Gas Conservation
Commission

P 303.894.2100 x5115 | F 303.894.2109 | C 303-916-0527
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801, Denver, CO 80203
john.axelson@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/cogcc

On Fri, Jul 10, 2015 at 11:33 AM, Bob Parker <rpmindy@msn.com> wrote:
Here you go John.

Bob
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